
 

 

3rd September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I hope you have all had a great summer and are looking forward to the big day this week! We are looking 
forward to welcoming your children into St. Mary's. I just wanted to clarify a few things before the first 
day. 
 
Timings 
This week Cherry and Lime children should arrive at school on Thu/Fri this week at 9am and being 
collected at 12pm as originally planned. 
  
The following week (W/C 7th September)  
Lime children should arrive between 8.40am and 8.50am and leave at 1.15pm (After lunchtime) 
Cherry children should arrive between 8.55am and 9.05am and leave at 1.30pm (After lunchtime) 
  
The next 2 weeks - Flexi weeks (W/C 14th and 21st September) 
  
Lime class should arrive between 8.40am and 8.50am and can leave at 1.15pm OR 3.00pm (Please discuss 
your pick up arrangements with the class teacher) 
  
Cherry class should arrive between 8.55am and 9.05am and can leave at 1.30pm OR 3.15pm (Please 
discuss your pick up arrangements with the class teacher) 
 
Snack 
Please send your child to school with a piece of fruit for snack time. Unfortunately our provider will not be 
delivering for the first couple of weeks. We will let you know when the free fruit for school scheme is up 
and running again! 
 
The first day 
You do not need to bring everything in on the first day, however sometimes its easier to get it all in in one 
go! Your child will need a PE bag with PE kit inside (white t-shirt, navy or black shorts, daps/trainers), 
wellies, a coat, snack and a water bottle. We will be on hand to help put things away in the right places 
and to help carry everything! 
Please drop your child off in the playground, we will meet you there - there is no need to line up, the 
children can just come straight in. If there are tears we have 'Waving windows' which hopefully will help 
the goodbye go smoothly. You will also collect your children from the playground - we will send them out 
to you when we see you. 
 
See you soon! 
  
Mrs Pike & Mrs Boswell 


